Dr. Herbert-Carter Named 2018-20 ARC-PA Commissioner
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The Accreditation Review Commission on Education for the Physician Assistant (ARC-PA)
welcomes Dr. Janice Herbert-Carter as a commissioner for the term of January 1, 2018,
through December 31, 2020. In this new role, Dr. Herbert-Carter will represent the American
Medical Association (AMA) as she reviews Physician Assistant Programs across the country
seeking provisional-accreditation or continued accreditation. Dr. Herbert-Carter will conduct
numerous site visits and provide comments and recommendations to the ARC-PA on a
program's accreditation status. As Dr. Herbert-Carter steps into this new arena to push

Physician Assistant education forward, we applaud her on this phenomenal honor of being
named a commissioner.



http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/MedicalEducation/JaniceHerbertCarter/index.php

